
"Visit to Harbin to view the Legacy of Dr Wu Lien-Teh during Snow and Ice Festival"

Due to last minute loss of the local agent we had identified, we have had to re-schedule the planned Jan 

2012 meet in Harbin to either Summer 2012 or Jan 2013. The University Professors (very helpful and 

with good facilities) are helping us source for another good local agent. We will then make another trip 

to assess the agent before committing to the project. This gives us an opportunity to rouse more 

interest and we are planning to fly Ms Ong Lay Hong up to Penang to speak to a few groups of people 

through the school connections and the Penang Heritage Board. We are also looking into possibly airing 

the 3 part DVD Ms Ong produced via Astro.

Some Old Frees have emailed me, indicating their interest and I have looped them in on updates to this 

idea. Please email me if you wish to be placed on this loop. As of now, most sentiment is to target for 

Jan 2013 so that we catch the Snow and Ice Festival at the same time

Best regards, Alex


